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GATT Office Circular No. 285 

All interested GATT staff are welcome to attend the events to be held 
at the CICG on 30 November to mark GATT's fortieth anniversary. 

Directors are therefore kindly requested to release the members of 
their staff wishing to attend. 

All participants will require a badge to be admitted to the CICG. 
Divisional secretaries should inform Miss Weigel (ext. 5002) as soon as 
possible of the number of badges required in their division or service, in 
addition to those delivered by the Conference Office for staff attending 
the Contracting Parties session. 

The provisional programme can be consulted in your divisional 
secretary's office. 

Arthur Dunkel 
Director-General 

87-1843 


